
Change for Some ASE/PSE Retirees

Effective Jan. 1, 2023, the Employee Benefits Division that oversees the benefits for Arkansas State Employee and 
the Public School Employee groups, will contract with United Healthcare (UHC) for the administration of a Medicare 
Advantage Prescription Drug Plan. Some existing Medicare primary retirees will transition coverage from Health 
Advantage to UHC. UHC will send notifications to providers and advise of the upcoming contract with additional 
details that will include contact information.
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